
 

 
Reminder - MCK By-Election this Saturday 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake –4,  Kentenhkó:wa/November 2022) The Electoral Officer wishes to remind the 
community that the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke By-Election takes place tomorrow 
(Saturday, November 5th) at Karonhianónhnha Tsi Ionterihwaienstáhkhwa School from 9am to 
4pm. 
 
The Electoral Officer encourages all eligible voters in Kahnawà:ke to participate in this 
important By-Election process. Every vote counts, and by voting on this day, your voice will be 
heard. It’s up to you to make a difference. 
 
Whomever your choice will be, it is crucial not to spoil your ballot. Please clearly indicate your 
intentions by marking an X in the box. Your ballot should only have one X. 
 
Please note that, to protect the children who attend the school, precautions will be in place for COVID-
19, including distancing, masks, and handwashing. 
 
For full details on the elections process, please visit www.kahnawakeelections.com. 
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For further information, please contact:  
Angus L. Montour, Electoral Officer 
2022 Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke By-Elections 
Cellular: 514-442-9114 
Email: angus.montour@kahnawakeelections.com  
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